
Facing the challenges of being young in the 21st century 
A twilight session for parents 

 
Monday 20th November 

5pm- 6pm Great Hall, The Leys 
 

St Faith’s parents are warmly invited to attend this talk at The Leys on Monday evening.  The 
speakers are Natasha Devon who works for ‘Cosmopolitan’ magazine and Martin Daubney 
who was formerly the editor of ‘Loaded’ magazine.  Both are lively and forthright 
speakers.  Please note that this session will be aimed at parents of pupils from Year 7 upwards. 
Topics covered will include self-esteem and body image, staying safe at parties and healthy 
relationships.  
 
If you wish to attend this talk, please contact Helen Hynd, Director of Pastoral Care at The 
Leys School and let her know that you wish to attend.  This will give her an idea of numbers 
for refreshments! Mrs Hynd’s e-mail address is HHH@theleys.net 
 
Parking will be available in the car park next to West House from 4.30pm. 
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